



St White's Primary School Challenge, Commit, Conquer and Celebrate





Dear Parents/Carers,

Our gardening club with Nicky Herbert will be starting back up on Wednesday 26th February and will run every Wednesday after school, 3:15 – 4:15. It will be a £2.00 for a family group (maximum of 2 children to 1 adult) per session. Since the club first started in October, they have managed to achieve level 1 and 2 of RHS Schools Gardening Campaign.

We have had an amazing opportunity to design a keyhole garden which will allow participants to grow their own vegetables. This project will also help them achieve level 3. If you wish to be involved in this wonderful project please come into the school office to put your name forward. There is limited space, therefore spaces will be on a first come, first served basis.

Meet the Gardener



Hello, I'm Nicky Herbert. I have gardened at my Allotment in Littledean and home in Ruspidge for over 25 years. I am a volunteer at the Social and Therapeutic Garden in Grange Village in Littledean and my children have also attended St White's School.

I am currently on the Ruspidge Hall Committee and keen to use Gardening Clubs and Courses to bring groups together throughout

the community so they can all learn and enjoy the shared experience.

I am sure that there is always something else to learn with gardening; we face challenges from weather and pests and every year there are failures and successes to be overcome and celebrated.

I hope you will join me after school on Wednesdays to enjoy this journey.

FOREST OF DEAN









Champions



